
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

OFFICE OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

NOV 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Old Receiver Road, Route #12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your request to the Department 
of Justice for access to all records identifiable with 
you. 

This Office has no records identifiable with you other 
than a Freedom of Information Act request filed on your 
behalf by Mr. James H. Lesar for the materials of the 
Martin Luther Eing Task Force which has been the subject of 
litigation and a letter of complaint filed by you against 
Special Agent Thomas Wiseman of the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation. If you desire a copy of this 
correspondence, please advise us. 

Sincerely, 

Y A. 'AVIS 
ng Counsel 


